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January 7, 2025 
 
 
Dear Lone Pine Water Supply Members: 
 
 
Correction to letter of December 18, 2024. The following positions will be coming 
up for election: one (3yr) position and one (2yr) position. These positions are 
currently held by Donnie Knott and Brandon Cowart.  
 
Since then, two additional positions have come up for election, previously held by 
Marlon Cooper and Lester Pettiette. Those positions will be for two (1yr) 
positions.  
 
Final deadline to return applicatons is January 31, 2025.  
 
Should you have any questions concerning serving on the Board of Director’s, 
please contact on of your Director’s or Office Manager, Deborah Ledoux. We will 
be happy to answer any questions you might have. 
 
 
Credentials Committee 
Rob Schumaker – Chairman 
Loyie Winkel 
Deborah Ledoux 
 
 
Board of Director’s 
Paul Woodard – President 
Rob Schumaker – V. President. 
Donnie Knott – Sec./Treasurer 
Loyie Winkel 
Brandon Cowart 
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